
To:  IPC 

From:  Lisa Palmer, Chair of Curriculum 

Re:  Report to IPC 

Date:  May 2, 2025 

 
1) We reviewed and approved 246 CORs on the regular review cycle this year; thank you 

everyone for all of that effort. 
2) At our meeting yesterday, we added DE addenda to all of the CORs currently lacking 

them.  This will allow those courses to be taught online temporarily in the case of an 
emergency. 

3) We elected our new co-chairs for the 2025-2027 academic terms.  Please congratulate 
Adriana Lugo and Camille Kaslan. 

4) Yesterday we approved the proposals to deactivate the FSE and ETE (Early Teacher 
Education) programs. 

5) We have been learning about the district teach out process and working with deans and 
faculty to plan teach outs for deactivated programs. 

6) Common Course Numbering Phase II (A) is getting underway and courses in that phase 
will be updated and approved by the end of October. 


